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Dear Resident,
16 June 2020

RE: Street Cleansing of High Street— Monday 22 June 2020

We are writing to notify you of some upcoming street cleansing works which will be taking
place on the High Street on Monday 22 June between the hours of 7am and 9am.

In partnership with the Amersham Society and Serco, the Town Council have organised a
deep clean of the High Street, which will focus mainly on the street gutters and cleaning of
the curbstones.

To enable Serco to carry out this exercise, we are asking all residents not to park their cars on
the High Street during this period.

We have almost finished planting Old Amersham and we are taking every step to ensure that
the high standards are maintained, despite the current pandemic. The parking bays will be
suspended to enable Serco to carry out these works. Although we understand that this may
cause some inconvenience, should vehicles not be moved, Serco will be unable to carry out
the deep clean.

Cones will be placed in the road from 6pm on Sunday evening, however, there is no need to
move your vehicle until 7am on Monday. The cones are merely to stop non-residents parking
in the street.

Once the deep clean has been completed, vehicles can be moved back to the High Street. We
very much hope this will alleviate some of the inconvenience for you. As you are probably
aware Buckinghamshire Council is not currently charging for vehicles to park in the Old
Amersham Car Park.

As always, we are very grateful for your support and assistance.

Thank you in advance for your co-operation.

Amersham Town Council




